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Mrs. Gertrude Bass Warner
Heathman Hotel
Portland, Oregon

Dear Mrs. liarner:

Many thanks for your letter of January 17th. You know, the interesting
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part of the matter is that I think that I agree with yvou and I suspect
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that I too am getting in touch with Dean Bovard probably just to see
what he thinks about it. And I, like you, may not change my opinion.
However, I can not change my opinion too easily and so I must see the
Dean and then I will get in touch with you.

It is extremely interesting that we have such similar views with regard
to Oriental problems. It certainly is pleasing that we do.

Again, with many thanks for your extreme interest in the matter, I remain

Very cordially yours,

Burt Brown Barker
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